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From: Ronald Gordon
To: Monica Orlando
Subject: RE: Melvis Taxi Medallions
Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 4:17:42 PM
Attachments: image001.png


I agree. Let’s revoke the license (again). We did a similar Reso last year that they appealed
to the Council if you are looking for a format. Ron
 
Ronald Gordon| Senior Partner


555 U.S. Route One South, Suite 440
Iselin, New Jersey 08830
Direct: (732) 709-4182
Fax: (732) 791-1555
Email: RGordon@njrcmlaw.com
www.njrcmlaw.com
NOTICE: This message and any attachments contain information which may be
confidential and privileged. Unless you are an intended recipient (or authorized to receive
for an intended recipient), you may not review, use, copy, disclose, or transmit to anyone
the message or any information contained in the message or any attachments.If you have
received the message in error, please advise the sender by reply email and delete the
message.
 
 
From: Monica Orlando <morlando@northbrunswicknj.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 3:22 PM
To: Ronald Gordon <rgordon@njrcmlaw.com>
Subject: FW: Melvis Taxi Medallions
 
Ron:
 
I am working through all our licensing, and am now working on taxi licenses.  Since Melvis has failed
to renew, I would like to put a resolution of forfeiture on the agenda for consideration.  Thoughts?
 
Kind Regards,
 
Monica Orlando  RMC,CMR


Deputy Municipal Clerk
 
"The only way to do great work is to love what you do" - Steve Jobs
 
Township of North Brunswick
710 Hermann Road | North Brunswick, NJ 08902
(732) 247-0922 ext. 470
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Please note - E-mails received by or sent to Township Officials are subject to the Open Public Records Act (OPRA). 
This means that, absent some specific privileges, all such communications are considered a public record and are
subject to publication and/or dissemination to the public upon request. 
 


From: Nellie Sowell <nsowell@northbrunswicknj.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 2:56 PM
To: Monica Orlando <morlando@northbrunswicknj.gov>
Subject: FW: Melvis Taxi Medallions
 
 
 


From: Ronald Gordon <rgordon@njrcmlaw.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 3:40 PM
To: Nellie Sowell <nsowell@northbrunswicknj.gov>
Cc: Lisa Russo <lrusso@northbrunswicknj.gov>; Monica Orlando <morlando@northbrunswicknj.gov>
Subject: Re: Melvis Taxi Medallions
 
If they have not renewed the licenses then they are forfeit again. Ron Gordon 
Sent from my iPhone
 


On Mar 10, 2025, at 12:12 PM, Nellie Sowell <nsowell@northbrunswicknj.gov> wrote:


﻿


CAUTION: Rainone, Coughlin, Minchello: This email originated from outside
of our Law Firm. Do not trust this email's sender, links or open attachments
unless you verify the sender independently of this email and know the content is
safe. If you have any questions, please call our Technology Department


Good afternoon Ron,
 
Just wanted to make you aware that Melvis Taxi has not renewed their taxi medallion’s
again.  They have not followed through from the resolutions from last year regarding
reinstating the medallions for then as well.
 


Since it is past March 1st would these medallions be considered forfeit again?
 
Please advise.
 
Thank you,


Nellie Sowell
North Brunswick Township Clerks Office
710 Hermann Road
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North Brunswick, NJ 08902
732-247-0922 ext. 253
 





